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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

RE: Beck Street Transmission Line Project
1 message

Saba, Jana <Jana.Saba@pacificorp.com> Mon, Apr 29, 2019 at 4:14 PM
To: "Public Service Commission of Utah (UT PSC)" <psc@utah.gov>, Marialie Martinez <marmartinez@utah.gov>, "Powell,
Dr. Artie (UT DPU)" <wpowell@utah.gov>, "Beck, Michele (UT OCS)" <mbeck@utah.gov>, Chris Parker
<chrisparker@utah.gov>, "Murry, Cheryl (UT OCS)" <cmurray@utah.gov>, Brenda Salter <bsalter@utah.gov>

Cc: "Steward, Joelle" <Joelle.Steward@pacificorp.com>

As a follow up to my email earlier this month, tonight RMP will begin going door-to-door to discuss and provide
information to our affected customers in the Beck Street Transmission Line upgrade project. Attached are the materials
that will be distributed. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Jana Saba

Regulatory Affairs Manager

Rocky Mountain Power

801-220-2823
jana.saba@PacifiCorp.com<mailto:jana.saba@PacifiCorp.com>
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From: Saba, Jana

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 5:39 PM

To: Public Service Commission of Utah (UT PSC) <psc@utah.gov>; Marialie Martinez <marmartinez@utah.gov>; Artie
Powell <wpowell@utah.gov>; Beck, Michele (UT OCS) <mbeck@utah.gov>; Chris Parker <chrisparker@utah.gov>;
Cheryl Murray <cmurray@utah.gov>; Brenda Salter <bsalter@utah.gov>

Cc: Steward, Joelle <Joelle.Steward@pacificorp.com>

Subject: Beck Street Transmission Line Project

Hello,

| wanted to make you aware of Rocky Mountain Power's upcoming Beck Street Transmission Line project that is
scheduled to begin in September 2019 (completed March 2020). Attached is some information on the project that will be
provided to our customers in the area. Official outreach will begin on April 22, 2019 which includes the company knocking
on the doors of the customers in the area. We are still working on finalizing some of the details so the information in this
document will not be final until April 19, 2019. We would be happy to meet to provide additional information and answer
questions about the project if that would be helpful.

Thanks,

Jana Saba

Regulatory Affairs Manager

Rocky Mountain Power

801-220-2823
jana.saba@PacifiCorp.com<mailto:jana.saba@PacifiCorp.com>
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